
Notice of Pipeline Carrier Tariff Filing 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that EXXONMOBIL 
PIPELINE COMPANY (EXXONMOBIL) has filed a tariff revision, TL 164-304. With this filing, 
EXXONMOBIL proposes to decrease its tariff rates for the intrastate transportation of crude petroleum 
through the Trans Alaska Pipeline System. The current and proposed non-incentive rates, shown in 
dollars and cents per barrel are listed below: 

From: To: Current Proposed 
Prudhoe Bay, AK North Pole, AK 

Sadlerochit Petroleum $4.09 $3 .74 
Kuparuk Petroleum $4.09 $3.74 
Lisburne Petroleum $4.09 $3.74 
Endicott Petroleum $4.09 $3.74 
Northstar Petroleum $4.09 $3.74 

Prudhoe Bay, AK Valdez Marine Terminal, AK 
Sadlerochit Petroleum $6.47 $5.86 
Kuparuk Petroleum $6.47 $5.86 
Lisburne Petroleum $6.47 $5.86 
Endicott Petroleum $6.47 $5.86 
Northstar Petroleum $6.47 $5.86 

Prudhoe Bay, AK Petro Star Refinery Connection, Valdez, AK 
Sadlerochit Petroleum $6.44 $5.83 
Kuparuk Petroleum $6.44 $5.83 
Lisburne Petroleum $6.44 $5.83 
Endicott Petroleum $6.44 $5.83 
Northstar Petroleum $6.44 $5.83 

With TL 164-304, EXXON MOBIL included a Petition for Confidential Treatment and submitted a portion 
of the cost support under seal. 

This notice does not contain every pertinent revision or request associated with TL 164-304. The 
Commission may approve a rate or classification which varies from those proposed. You may obtain 
more information about this filing by contacting Anna Knull at ExxonMobil Pipeline Company, 800 Bell 
Street, Houston, TX 77002; phone: (832) 624-7926. The filing is also available for inspection at the 
Commission's office, at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-
6222 or may be viewed at the Commission's website at rca. mail@alaska.gov by typing the appropriate 
tariff revision number in the Find the Matter search box. 

To comment on this filing, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., August 20, 2014, at the Commission 
address given above or via our website at: 

https:llrca .alaska.gov/RCAWeblWhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.asRx 

Please reference TL 164-304 in the subject line of your comments and include a statement that you 
have filed a copy of the comments with EXXONMOBIL at their address given above, or 
anna.knull@exxonmobil .com. 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx
http://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/home.aspx


Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids or 
service, or alternative communication formats, please contact Joyce McGowan at (907) 276-6222, toll­
free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY (907) 276-4533 or send a request via electronic mail to 
rca.mail@alaska.gov by August 13, 2014. 

DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 4th day of August, 2014. 

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 

Rich Gazaway 
Advisory Section M 


